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Carrier Notification
SN91082558

Date: August 15, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)

Subject: CLECs – Discontinuation of Business Fax Services

This is to advise that effective September 17, 2001, BellSouth will no longer offer or support
certain Business Fax Services to BellSouth retail end users.  The vendor used by BellSouth to
provide these services has elected to discontinue offering the services.  On
September 17, 2001, the following BellSouth retail fax services will be discontinued:

* Fax Overflow
* Voice Fax
* Fax On Demand
* Fax Mail
* Desktop Fax ordered through the Web
* Fax Broadcast
* Integrated Voice Fax

These Fax Services are not available for resale, however, in case your company has purchased
any of these fax services, please be aware of the discontinuation that will take place on
September 17, 2001.  At this time, BellSouth does not have any replacement service available.

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative with any questions.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services


